
 

Your Weekly Times has a New Look this Year! 

Mon-19th Tue-20th 
Wed-21st    

Open Till -7pm 
Thu-22nd Fri-23rd 

Sat-24th       

Open 11am-

3pm 

Tuna Sand-

wiches W/

Chips 

BBQ 

Chicken 

W/

Veggies 

Beef Stroganoff 

W/Roasted Pota-

toes 

(Tax Night) 

Carrot Ginger 

Soup W/Veggies 

Spaghetti 

Bolognese 

Veggie Pad 

Thai 

 

FREE LUNCH: 

Pork Tamales W/

Rice and Beans 

 

Thanks to all of our clubhouse members for contributing to our publication, especially: Tom B., Fran T., Larry R., 
Marc L., Florence C., Mary P., Sue M., Leanna G., Debbie C., Lori Jean G. and Ben S.  

Andy B. - Feb. 19th 

Mary S.  - Feb. 21st 

Clubhouse Standard 

#22 The Clubhouse offers its own 

Transitional Employment program, 

which provides as a right of member-

ship opportunities for members to 

work on job placements in the labor 

market. As a defining characteristic 

of a Clubhouse Transitional Employ-

ment program, the Clubhouse guar-

antees coverage on all placements 

during member absences. In addition 

the Transitional Employment pro-

gram meets the following basic              

criteria. 

B.  Placement opportunities will  

continue to be available regardless 

of level of success in previous place-

ments. 

You Can Contact Us: 

Phone: 781-449-1212  - Fax: 781-449-4064 

E-mail: www.elliothousebuzz@gmail.com or Visit us online 

@elliothouse.org - Like us on Facebook 

Elliot House-Weekly Times 

Feb 19
th

 - Feb 24
th 

2018 

What’s happening at the Club- 

Tues, Feb 20th  

Join us for a spe-

cial Job Club 

Wed, Feb 21st  

Its our games day 

with Matt and 

Steve.  

We look forward 

to having you join 

us! 

 
It’s games with Matt 

and Steve 

Members are wanted at Job Club this Tuesday at 2pm 

Join us Tuesday, the 20th for Job Club.  We will be starting a special 

2- week project around interviewing. This week we will be going 

over how to dress, present oneself and prepare for interviews.  The 

following week we will conducting mock interviews.  Additionally, 

we will be working with CBFS ( Community Based Flexible Support) 

to showcase Job Club and demonstrate how it’s helped members.  

Please be aware that you may be asked to be in a group photo or 

video.  Please come and support the Clubhouse. Call us with any 

questions at 781-449-1212 

Steve C.  

Zak A.  

Wellness Tip–  

Creativity As a Wellness      
Practice  

Creative expression has a powerful 
impact on mental health and well be-
ing. Studies concur that participation 
and engagement in the arts have a 
variety of outcomes including a de-
crease in depressive symptoms, an 
increase in positive emotions, reduc-
tion in stress responses, and, in some 
cases even improvements in immune 
system functioning.  

Visual art therapy, for example, is 
trending toward many of these health 
gains and more. If you want to benefit 
from the arts for wellness, studies 
continue to show that your active 
participation is the best bet (Bolwerk 
et al, 2014).   

People who engage in art activities 
(painting, drawing and sculpting; 
crafts, like woodworking, pottery, ce-
ramics, quilting, and sewing) in middle 
and old age may delay cognitive de-
cline in very old age.   

 Employment Up Date- 


